

BUILZERS NEWS

December 2017

Happy Holidays Members and Friends,

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Calvin Brown

President

John Hogan

Vice-President

Rich Vanek

Treasurer

Kim Kidner

Secretary

Bill Romanko

Past-President

Michelle Bradley

Joe Oros

John Smolen

Bill Widlets

Steve Vennare

Thank you to everyone who attended our annual meeting in November. Hopefully everyone in attendance is pleased with our current status. Outgoing President Calvin Brown reported on all the events we held for members and guests. This year included the best reverse raffle yet. We were able to raise over \$6000 for the Community Care Committee! Rich Vanek, Treasurer also reported that the Builders Association is in good standing financially.

A motion by those in attendance and via absentee ballet, voted to remain at the Gold tier membership level with Growth Partnership. The annual assessment will remain at \$80.00 per year per member and will be sent in January.

Members also had the opportunity to vote in the Board of Directors. All directors who's terms were ending, were reelected. Congratulations!

January's meeting will feature Gary Hanson Jr. of American Safety & Health Management Consultants, Inc. Gary will be discussing silicon dust and safety training/OSHA record keeping. Please see page 2 for more information. Dinner reservations are being taken now! Go to the web site, email or text us.

Contact Information:

P.O. Box 745 Ashtabula, Ohio 44004

Telephone: (440) 645-7496 Call or Text! ashtabulacountybuilders@windstream.net

www.ashtabulacountybuilders.org

Like us on Facebook!

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!!







CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Held at the Elks Lodge

December No General Meeting

January 11th General Meeting - Gary Hanson Jr.

February 8th General Meeting - Rich Vanek

General meetings are the 2nd Thursday of the month beginning at 6:00 PM for social hour. Great time to network and hear speakers discuss new and important topics related to your business!

Please make your reservations for the January Meeting by **January 7th.**

You can call, text, email or go to our web site at anytime and let us know how many will be attending and their choice for dinner. The Elks offers prime rib, chicken or fish. See you there!

Gary Hanson, Jr.

Gary was in an apprenticeship with American Safety & Health Management Consultants, Inc., for two years. He has supplemented his education by attending Kent State University Stark Branch, and has received Safety Training through the Bureau of Workers' Compensation Division of Safety & Hygiene Training Centers throughout the state. He is certified to teach the OSHA 10 & 30 Hr. classes in Construction and General Industry. American Safety & Health Management Consultants, Inc. has been founded to fill the growing need for professional Safety and Health Management Services for companies of all sizes. American Safety & Health has the capabilities to provide Total Safety Management, from working on a single problem area to evaluating, developing and administering an entire comprehensive safety and health program.

Ashtabula County Builders Association Member Information Update

For Our Website

Company			
Name:			
Contacts):			
Address:			
Phone:			
Cell:			
Fax:			
Email:			
Website:			
N.I.		ormation:	
Name:			
Address.			· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Email:			
Pnone:			
Preferred Method:	Email oriviali		
	Meetings	& Events:	
Contacts: 1			
Preferred Call:	Text:	Email:	
2			
Preferred Call:	Text:	Email:	
2			
3 Preferred Call:	Text:	Email:	
Fielelieu Gall.	I UXI.	∟IIIaII.	

Please email to ashtabulacountybuilders@windstream.net or mail to ACBA, PO Box 745, Ashtabula, OH 44005.